
PLAY AREAS ARE NOW OPEN  

The equipment is NOT sanitised. 
CORONAVIRUS MEASURES ARE STILL IN PLACE, PLEASE OBSERVE 

THE FOLLOWING REQUIREMENTS AND HELP TO MINIMISE THE 

RISKS OF SPREADING COVID-19 

Scientific advice suggests that the COVID-19 virus can survive for several days on some surfaces.  

Please remember that you use this equipment at your own choice and risk.  

PLEASE DO NOT: 

▪ Enter if you or anyone in your household are showing COVID symptoms 

or are self-isolating 

▪ Enter this play area if it appears busy and avoid equipment that is 

already occupied 

▪ Bring food into the area 

PLEASE REMEMBER 

▪ The virus can survive longer on internal hard surfaces, so tube slides, 

playhouses and tunnels should be avoided 

▪ The virus can be transmitted by shouting, please encourage children to 

refrain from shouting 

PLEASE DO: 

▪ Bring your own wipes to ensure the equipment is clean.  

▪ Ensure that you, and any children you are supervising, wash or sanitise 

your hands before entering the play area and again on leaving 

▪ Supervise children to maintain good hygiene and avoid touching their 

faces before and after touching the equipment 

▪ Observe (and supervise children in observing) social distancing rules (2 

metres where possible) from anyone outside your household or support 

bubble 

▪ Take all litter, including PPE and wipes home with you 

You can read Rowde Parish Council’s risk assessment in relation to its play areas at 

www.rowdevillage.org 

To help us maintain this play area in a safe and useable condition during these 

extraordinary times, please tell us about safety issues or defects: 



Contact: Rebekah Jeffries, 01380 501919, rowdeparishcouncil@gmail.com 


